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Exciting news: we're having a baby boy! Aside from doctor's appointments,
we've been traveling around visiting people and speaking at some different
churches. After so much traveling, it was good to spend about a week camping
in the Smoky Mountains just the two of us. The mountains and fall colors were
beautiful.

While we've been enjoying the cool weather, it's been really hot in Guinea-
Bissau. The rainy season is ending this month but it'll still be a couple months
before the "cold" season comes. Our teammates Tym and Agnes have been
working on their house. It will be nice to have them as neighbors when we go
back.
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We have shared with several churches. At one church we shared with the children’'s
group.

Since returning to the U.S. we have had many people say, "l bet you are so
glad to be back in the U.S." Although in many ways this is true, it also has its
difficulties. Since returning to the U.S., the longest time we have spent in one
place is about three weeks. It has been tiring bouncing around between family
members' and friends' homes and living out of our suitcases. We are so
thankful for how people have welcomed us into their homes but it would be nice
to have a place to call home for now and when we are on furlough in the
future. For this reason we have decided to look for an affordable house near
Sarah's parents in Indiana to purchase. Our hope is that we can find one soon
and move in before the end of the year so that we can get settled in before the
baby comes. Our plan is to make the home available for other missionaries to
use when we are in Africa. Sarah's parents have agreed to watch over the
house while we are in Guinea Bissau. Please pray that we will be able to find
an affordable house soon and that many others would be able to be blessed by
it.

Praises:

« That the baby is healthy and growing.
« That Tym and Agnes’'s home is coming along.
e For a good time in the Smokies.

Prayer Requests:

For continued health for Sarah and the baby.

For safe travels as we still have more trips to make.

For our friends in Guinea-Bissau. We pray that God continues to work on
the hearts of our neighbors.

For wisdom in looking for a house.

Check out our website at
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HOPE REMEMBERED received the GuideStar Nonprofit Profile Platinum level logo, a

leading symbol of transparency and accountability provided by GuideStar, the world’s

largest source of information on nonprofits. The logo demonstrates Hope

Remembered's deep commitment to nonprofit transparency and accountability.

In order to be awarded the Platinum logo, Hope Remembered had to fill out every required

field of our nonprofit profile on www.guidestar.org for that level of participation.

You can give with confidence knowing Hope Remembered is committed to the highest

standard of transparency and accountability.

If you feel led to partner financially with Hope Remembered and
the work God is doing in Guinea Bissau, please click the donate
button below to donate one time or monthly.

Our mailing address is:

Hope Remembered
P.O Box 5
Fosters, AL 35463

Visit us on the web at:

http://hoperemembered.org/




